PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF BREEZY POINT


The Breezy Point Parks & Recreation Committee has called for a public open house to be conducted on April 25 from 5:00pm to 6:00pm. The purpose of this open house is for the public to review and submit comment on the draft Parks Master Plan. 


When		April 25, 2024 5:00pm to 6:00pm

Where		Breezy Point City Council Chambers 
8319 County Road 11
		Breezy Point, MN 56472


Quorums of the Parks & Recreation Committee as well as the City Council may be present, but no regular business will be conducted. 


David C. Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk


Posted April 15, 2024



